Date

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The students in grades ___Grades that are participating____ will be participating in a unique fitness exchange with children from _____Name of country______.   Each year, I administer the ____Name of your health/fitness test______ to my students.  It is a great way to motivate them to exercise.

This year, I found a school from another country that is willing to exchange tests with me.   My students will take the health/fitness test administered to children in _____Name of country______ while those children take our test.  This unique exchange will be a fun way to get the children excited about health and fitness.

We are all very excited about this event.  Thank you for all your support.  If you have any questions, please contact me at the school.

Yours in Fitness,

---------------------------------------

